
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
THE GUARDIAN 
 
Using The Guardian, Westville Boys high School recently conducted fingerprint clearances of all staff 
against the Sexual Offences Register in terms of The Sexual Offences Act, and in accordance with the 
Children’s Act against the Child Protection Register. The fingerprints were captured for all 132 staff in a day 
and a half.  
 
We were very happy with the service that The Guardian offered which ensured that the process of 
becoming legally compliant was painless and easy. They were very professional and everything went very 
smoothly.  
 
We are more than happy to recommend The Guardian to any institution looking to use their services.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
T W HALL 
Headmaster 
25 February 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


